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DOC22/604842 
Michael Cassel 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
14 July 2022 
 
Attn: Rob Sherry 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cassel, 
 
Upgrades to Chatswood Public School and Chatswood High School (SSD 9483):  
Independent Audit Report in accordance with Conditions A29(c) and A30 
 
I refer to the Upgrades to Chatswood Public School and Chatswood High School approved on 
30 November 2020. 
 
As advised in our letter of 11 May 2022 and in accordance with conditions A29(c) and A30 
of the Development Consent, it is confirmed that the Revision of Strategies, Plans and 
Programs following the second Independent Audit in April 2022 has been undertaken and is 
now completed. It is confirmed that no update to these documents has arisen from this 
review. 
  
Should you wish to discuss the above further please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayank Chaturvedi per 
 
Angelo Parissis 
Senior Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW 
 




